
                                                                                           

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

21 September 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are holding our very own…  

 

‘Meadowcroft Bake Off’ 
 

from 25-29 September and we would love for you to join in the fun too!  This year’s theme is 
‘Meadowcroft Values!’  If you are unsure of our values, ask your child if they know them all – there are 4! 
 
The children will be baking a Signature Bake in class during that week.  As a contribution towards the 
cost of ingredients, each child is asked to donate £1 during the week.  This should be sent in a named 
envelope to the School Office. 
 
So that parents do not feel left out, we invite you to create a scrumptious Show Stopper masterpiece to 
be judged by Meadowcroft’s very own Paul Hollywood & Mary Berry (our caterer Mrs Fisher & Mr 
Underwood) – all baking abilities welcome. 
 
(As we are a nut free school, please ensure your entry does not contain ANY nuts or products containing 
nuts). 
 
If you would like to take part, please sign up below and bring your Show Stopper in to school on the 
morning of Thursday 28 September for judging. 
 
The Star Baker will be announced and congratulated with a special prize! 
 
You are free to take your Show Stoppers home or you can donate them to the school for the Royal 
Marsden Coffee Morning on 29 September.   
 

Good luck!  Here’s hoping there are no soggy bottoms…Get Ready…Steady…BAKE! 
 
Mrs J Underwood 
Headteacher 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Child’s Name………………………………………………………………… Class……………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 I enclose £1 donation for The Meadowcroft Class Bake Off 

 
 
 I (name)…………………………………………………………………… wish to take part in The Meadowcroft Bake Off 

and will bring in my Show Stopper on Thursday 28 September 2023. 

 

MEADOWCROFT 


